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To whom it may concern,

Friends of Pathways is a non-profit that has partnered with the Bridger-Teton National Forest for the last 20 years to provide trail constructions, maintenance, ambassador outreach, and data collection on the 130 miles of front country trails surrounding the Jackson Hole Valley.  We are writing in support of the proposed changes FSM 7700 and 7710 E-bikes #ORMS-2619.  
(1) provide standard definitions of e-bikes differentiating between the 3 classes, 
(2) establish guidance and criteria for designating routes for e-bike use through site-specific decision making (i.e. travel planning) including consideration of trail management objectives, and 
(3) establish a new category for MVUMs to display e-bike routes
These align with our work of defining and allowing the 3 types of e-bikes on our paved pathway system, our hope that the Bridger-Teton National Forest will be given the continued autonomy to designate which areas are appropriate for e-bike use and which are not, and our work to provide accurate maps and information to educate trail users.

Sincerely,
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Chris Owen
Trail Program Manager
Friends of Pathways
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November 20, 2017

Tracy Williams

Barrett Building

4™ Floor, 2301 Central Ave.
Cheyenne, WY 82002

Ref: RTP Application, Non-Motorized

Dear Ms. Williams
Please accept this RTP grant application from Friends of Pathways, a local 501-C3 non profit

based in Jackson WY. Attached are all of the pertinent files and required documents. If there is
anything else that I can provide please do not hesitate to contact me at 307-699-2456.

Thank you for your consideration,

Chris Owen Katherine Dowson
Trail Program Manager Executive Director
Friends of Pathways Friends of Pathways





